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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal on behalf of the Ramblers'
Association. 

Undertaking the proposed work will interfere with a public right of way, but no steps have
been specified to safeguard users of the PROW while work is in progress. We therefore
object to the proposal on the grounds that there are no plans for safeguarding the safety of
walkers while the work is in progress.

Colin Monson
Footpath Secretary, Ramblers' Association
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